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Comments: Re-activation of the Stibnite gold mine is a very terrible idea!  Damage from the previous mine is still

on going.  This mine will destroy fish stocks, create noise pollution, and probably build a road into the wilderness

area!  We just do not need that! PLEASE DENY THIS PERMIT!!!  Even the thought of enriching a few people at

the expense of permanent destruction of pristine areas is disgusting!!  Thank-you.  


